
Invitation to attend the 2022 General Assembly 
 
 
To:  All Members of the World Sturgeon Conservation Society 
 
 
Dear colleagues and fellow sturgeon enthusiasts, 
 
We cordially invite you to this year’s General Assembly and 
Board Meeting of the WSCS on December 8, 2022 at 15:00 h CET.  The General Assembly 
and Board meeting will be held online via Zoom.   
 
 
Agenda 
 
15:00-15:10 Welcome and opening of the General Assembly 
 
15:10-16:00 President’s Report and Regional Updates 

  15:10-15:30  President’s Report 
  15:30-15:35  China  
  15:35-15:40  Europe  
  15:40-15:45  Iran  
  15:45-15:50  North America 
  15:50-15:55  Russia 

  15:55-16:00  Questions 
 
16:00-16:10 Treasurer’s Report 
 
16:10-16:20 Introduction to WSCS Candidates for 2023-2027 Term 
 
16:20-17:00 Presentation by Dr. James Crossman followed by discussion 
 
 Topic:  Competition overwhelms environment and genetic effects on 

growth rates of endangered white sturgeon from conservation aquaculture 
 
17:00 Closing Remarks 
 
 
The link to attend the meeting is the following: 
 

https://unipd.zoom.us/j/2736565722 


